
Town Council  

Public Notice  

Monday, July 14, 2014, at 11:30 AM, at 6 Baboosic Lake Road 

Town Manager’s conference room 
 

 

 

The Town Council will be meeting with staff members of the New Hampshire Department of 

Transportation – Bureau of Turnpikes regarding the removal of the Exit 12 toll plaza.  

  

The Town Council will not be conducting any business during this time.  This is to notify the 

public that a quorum of the Town Council may attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted:  July 11, 2014 

 

 


